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Ted Lynch, a senior athlete with the club will be running in this year’s London Marathon on 22 April.  Ted has organized his own sponsorship with family and friend to raise money for the Pendleside Hospice; he is also running to help the club raise money for a new club tent.  We are hoping to purchase a good quality, heavy duty, gazebo style tent which is easy to set up and take down.  Anyone who competes at cross country (and Ted does) knows how important a tent is to athletes and parents, especially in bad weather, so we are hoping that you will support the club in raising this money.  Thank you.
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Chair:       Peter Blackburn

Treasurer: Denzil Metcalfe

Secretary: Christine Chorlton

Club Website www.pendleac.org.uk
